
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

CHURCH DOORS 

 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning of 

church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one nearest 

the office), if you need to get in after the service has begun. 

 

AMERICAN HERITAGE GIRLS 

 

Please join us as we celebrate American Heritage Girls Troop VA1318’s 

Mid-year Badge Ceremony on Monday, February 4, 2019 at 6:45pm in 

the Sanctuary, with a reception to follow in the Fellowship Hall. 

 

VALENTINES BANQUET 

 

WMU invites all ladies to attend our Annual Valentine Banquet on     

Saturday, February 9, 2019 at 6:00pm.  Bring your sweetheart or a 

friend, along with a salad, side or dessert to share.  Please sign up in 

the Narthex if you plan to attend.  Hope to see you there!! 

 

CHILDREN AND YOUTH 

 

The Children’s Ministry will be going to Gloucester House/Chic-fil-A on 

Saturday, February 9, 2019.  We will meet at GPBC at 10:00am and be 

returning at 12:30pm. 

 

The Youth will be going to Twin Pins for a night of bowling on Friday, 

February 15, 2019 from 6:30pm-9:15pm.  The cost will be $10 per 

bowler. 

 

MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR JOSEPHINE KIMSEY 

 

There will be a memorial service for Josephine Kimsey on Saturday, 

February 16, 2019 with visitation from 10:15am-11:15am and the  

service at 11:15am. 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

UGANDA TRIP:  FEB 22-MAR 3 

 

The church has enabled us to purchase 35 solar powered audio    

bibles in the Runyankore language.  

 

This is awesome, and it will allow us to start quite a few more bible 

study groups than we'd originally planned on. Ugandan believers who 

are not skilled readers will now be able to hear His voice in their 

mother tongue.  

 

Please keep Pastor Frank Tweheyo and myself in your prayers that 

we'll hear God's voice as to exactly where to place these units. In the 

past, Muslims in this area have also shown a strong curiosity to hear  

scripture, and many have developed a relationship with the Lord. 

Let's trust God that He'll do it again.  

 

Thanks so much, GPBC for reaching out to our Ugandan friends.  

Tom and Sandy. 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

If you are missing an iPod, a fitness tracker, small bottle of perfume 

or a holiday headband, please contact the Church Secretary to      

describe the missing item. 

 

VISION ARTICLES 

 

Vision articles are due by Friday, February 15, 2019 at 9:00am. 
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